
From: Richard Hawke
To:
Cc: Lizzie Barone
Subject: OCE Budget - Training in Feb 2024
Date: Monday, 6 November 2023 10:42:28 pm

Hi 
In short can we please make sure there is $ in the OCE budget (under training) for the
“Change” sessions described by Lizzie below, which will happen in Feb 2024.

I know we are trimming training budgets as much as we can but we need to fund this one.  OK?

Thanks,
Richard

From: Lizzie Barone <LBarone@linz.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 7:51 AM
To: Richard Hawke <RHawke@linz.govt.nz>
Subject: FW: LINZ: Availability in February 2024

Morning

For Part 3 we are looking to 2024 and specifically getting our Part 3 leaders ready for
consultation etc.
As with Part 2, we want to provide the Leading Through Change sessions which ran (you
will remember we carved the Part 3 leaders out of the sessions that we ran earlier this year).

To save you reading the emails below, is available in Feb, and can do a cohort of up to 22
leaders for $ (+GST) – which averages out to be $  per person in total for the full 3
series workshop.

Jan agrees that we need to offer this to the leaders (to ensure fairness and that no one is
disadvantaged) and has said she is happy to cover the cost, but asked whether it should come
out of the central training budget. The sessions that ran earlier this year were paid by OO (so
would’ve come from OCE).

I wanted to test with you:
a. Do we have a centralised training budget?
b. Does OCE have any budget for this? (my assumption is no)

I know this won’t be top of the priority list. Happy to chat further.

Ngā mihi
Lizzie
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